
3 June 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

Tena Koutou 

 

♦ Staff hope you all had a relaxing Queen’s Birthday 

weekend. 
♦ Welcome to Georgia and Harper in Room 1A our 

new students and their families to our school. 

♦ Olympic Value for this term:  Respect for Self and 

Others. 
♦ School Crossing construction—Thank you all for 

your patience and care of students during this 

construction time. 

♦ Life Education Caravan—The caravan arrives 

tomorrow; Wednesday and will be parked in the 

teacher’s parking area next to Room 4.  Parents are 

invited to attend a parent viewing this Wednesday 

afternoon beginning at 3pm. 

 

 

 

♦ Thanks to Jenefer who assisted with transport and 

supervision for the Young Leaders Day. 

♦ Many thanks to all parents who assisted with transport 

and supervision at the Yr 7 & 8 Franklin Soccer day. 

♦ Thanks to parents who attended last week’s assembly. 

Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week Thought for the Week     
“You can not have a positive life and a negative 
mind.  (from It Only Takes Everything You’ve 
Got—Julio Melara) 

RRRRegardsegardsegardsegards    
Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)Mavis Glasgow  (Principal)  

Events This Week 

Tues 3 June—Syndicate Speech finals in the Buckland  

            Hall supper room 9—12 ish (a note came home 

            last week to inform parents of the change) 

Tues 3 June—Road patroller refresher training with  

            Constable Andy. 

Wed 4 June—Tues 10 June—Life Education visits 

Wed 4 June—International Test of Science 

Wed 4 June—School Speech Finals—in Buckland Hall  

            supper room beginning at 6 p.m.  All Welcome 

Thurs 5 June—Yr 7 & 8 Technology 

Thurs 5 June—Yr 7 Puberty meeting in Pukekohe  

            Town Hall beginning at 7pm. 
 

Events Next Week 
Mon 9—11 June—Life Education caravan lessons  continue 

Mon 9 June—Franklin Yr 5/6 Speech evening 

Thurs 12 June—Franklin Tackle rugby tournament 

Thurs 12 June—Franklin Yr 7/8 Speech evening 

Fri 13 June—School Assembly 2.15p.m. (weather  

             permitting) 

 

 

♦ All our Year 7 & 8 students who took part in the Franklin 

soccer day.  A special congratulations to our Yr 7 Boys 

team who came 2nd and our Yr 8 girls team who came 

3rd.   

♦ Mrs Machin and our boys choir who performed 3 items at 

last week’s assembly. 

♦ Tylah Room 7 and her family on the recent birth of her 

sister, Portia. 

♦ The following children who received awards at last 

week’s assembly: Room 1A—Hunter, Emerson, Room 

1B—Xanthe, Lily, Brooklyn, Ahnya, Room 2—Hanzala, 

Josh, Cooper, Lucy, Room 3—Kea, Harry, Emerson, 

George, Room 4—Dylan, Lance, Josephine, Hunter, 

Room 5—Caiden, Charlie, Anneliese, Kaija, Room 6—

Maddison, Chloe, Lola, Blake, Room 7—Mereana, Jack, 

Faith, Cameron, Room 8—Zane, Max, Liam, Caitlin, 

Room 9—Jackson, Chase, Paige, Summer, Room 10—

Danielle, Nathan, Taylor, Dayna, Kade 

     Principal’s Award—Room 6 

     Lion Award—Josephine—Room 4 

     School Value Awards—Baillie & Chelsey Room 9 

     Newsletter Draw: Wyles & Illsley families 

♦ To the following children who received Gold Mathletics 

Certificates: Rm 10—Joel, Rm 8—Zane, Rm 7—Marisa, 

Ryan, Calem, Rm 5—Kaija, Brayden, Rm 2—Zahra 

     Top Mathlete—Daniel Room 7 

Car Restraints 

With the law that came into force on 1 November 2013 it is 

important to remind parents who are transporting children in 

cars on school related trips that booster seats are mandatory 

for all children under seven years of age.  For children over 

this age but who are under 148cm in height it is 

recommended that an approved booster seat be used.  

Parents/caregivers are responsible for providing named 

booster seats for drivers to use. 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future. 
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www.buckland.school.nz 

Newsletter Return Slip Draw —Wk 5 T 2 14 
 

The ………………. family received the newsletter this week.  Signed: _________________(enter family name) 

Student Book Club 
Last day for orders—Thursday 5 June 

Chocolate Fundraising for Camp—Yrs 4 to 8 

Tomorrow is the last day to return notices  for children wishing to 

sell chocolate to fundraise for camp. 



WARRANT OF FITNESS DUE? 

Get your WoF at VTNZ Pukekohe and mention Buckland 
School and WE will donate $5 to the school.  This offer is 
also available to family and friends. 

UNIFORM FOR SALE 
Size 8 skorts—$5 

Size 10 shorts—$5 
Phone Lisa on 021 771961 

UNIFORM FOR SALE 
Size 8 Fleece (hardly worn) $30 

Phone Nat on 021 113 6593 

JUST GOOD LUNCHES 
Healthy lunchbox solutions— 
delivered fresh every Monday 
Check out our monthly specials 

Four easy steps: 
1. Open your account online 
2. Add your lunchbox recipients 
3. Top up your account 
4. Start ordering 

www.justgoodlunches.co.nz 

YOUNG AT ART 
Are providing art workshops in Pukekohe, Drury and 
Ponsonby these winter holidays for children aged 5-14 
years.  Workshops include drawing, watercolours, painting 
and drawing techniques and mixed media.  Full programme 
details  or ore info visit www.youngatart.co.nz or email  
anna@youngatart.co.nz or phone 0297 712 923  


